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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
To:  Septic System Installers, Engineers &  
  Sanitarians 
 
From: Brimfield Board of Health 
 
RE:  Title 5 Regulations 
 
Date:  October 24, 2011 
 
 
The Board of Health enacted regulations effective March 18, 2003 
prohibiting percolation activity and subsurface sewage disposal system 
installations for new construction from: 
 

 
December 1st – March 1st + / -  

(dependent upon excessive freezing condition) 
 
 
Perc testing and system installations may be conducted throughout the 
above referenced time period for emergency / time sensitive repairs 
only. 
 
 

For more information please contact: 
Board of Health at 413/ 245-4100 x 3 


